
 
 
 
 

                                                                             Email: info@knockbain.org 
 

13 March 2020 
  

Michaela Turner 
 
 
Littleburn Lodge Project, Munlochy. 
 
Dear Michaela, 
 
Having discussed your project with my fellow Community Councillors, I am pleased to advise that, 
Knockbain Community Council support the concept of The Littleburn Lodge Project and wish the 
organising group well in their endeavours to secure the former forestry site as their base. We would 
like to see the project seek Charitable Status as soon as possible, our preferred option being a 
SCIO. KCC are unable to make any financial commitment to the project. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
John Stott 
Chair 
Knockbain Community Council 
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